November 2, 2022

Dear Neighbor,
| have purchased the home at 10 Lowe Lane and are about to do a

renovation that will restore the home, being able to do this has
required me to obtain a variance. In doing so | feel that having your
approval will help the board in making a decision to grant the variance.
It will also improve the values of the homes on the lane as well.

Plans are available for you to view if you have any questions.

| ask that you sign below and put your address underneath.

Thank You
Darek Lyzwinski
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